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Consumer Advisory Committee Meeting Rescheduled to June 10 
 
By this Public Notice, the Federal Communications Commission (“Commission”) announces a 
change in the date of the meeting of its Consumer Advisory Committee (“Committee”).  The 
meeting has been rescheduled for Friday, June 10, 2005, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., at the 
Commission’s Headquarters Building, Room TW-C305, 445 12th Street, S.W., Washington, DC 
20554.   
 
For further information contact:  Scott Marshall, Consumer & Governmental Affairs Bureau, 
Federal Communications Commission, (202) 418-2809 (voice) or (202) 418-0179 (TTY), 
scott.marshall@fcc.gov (e-mail). 
 
To request materials in accessible formats for people with disabilities (Braille, large print, 
electronic files, audio format), send an e-mail to fcc504@fcc.gov or call the Consumer & 
Governmental Affairs Bureau at (202) 418-0530 (voice), (202) 418-0432 (TTY).  
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